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Broadcast Message: New FAQs on ICE.gov/COVID19 

To: DSOs and PDSOs at SEVP-certified schools 

Date: May 15, 2020 

Number: 2005-03 

 

 
The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) continues to work to provide guidance to 
SEVP stakeholders related to COVID-19. The Frequently Asked Questions for SEVP 
Stakeholders about COVID-19 continue to be regularly updated. The following sections in the 
FAQs were updated this week: 
 

• Maintaining Student Records 
• Electronic Form I-20 Issuance 
• Full Course of Study and Online Learning 
• Employment 
• Student Transfer 
• Travel 
• Reporting School Changes 
• School Policies 
• Form I-17 (new section) 

 
Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 2005-03 Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

This Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 
administrative, civil or criminal matter. 
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